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Wednesday 22nd December 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
I would like to wish all the children and families in our school community a very happy and relaxing Christmas 
break. The children have had a fun-filled December with lots of Christmas activities in school despite the 
restrictions which we continue to face. Thank you all for supporting the senior pupils Christmas enterprise, our 
raffles, party days and in all the ways which you have contributed to our festivities. I would like to extend a 
special thank you to Santa and the PTA team who supported him! 
 
The children and teachers have been working hard on their Christmas performances and these films will be 
shared with your shortly. I hope you will enjoy watching and I’m sure they will definitely make you smile! 
These should not be shared on social media in line with our school policy.  
 
Our school re-opens on Thursday 6th of January 2022 and we look forward to welcoming the children back 
then.  
 
 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, 
 
 

 
 
Marianne Docherty 
Head Teacher 
Arrochar Primary 
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